
 

 

 

NOTICE 
Lee Township 

Public Hearing on Proposed Budget 
Annual Meeting 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Lee Township Board will hold the annual BUDGET 

HEARING, SATURDAY, MARCH 31, 2018 at 10:00 a.m. at the Lee Township Hall, 

877 56th Street, Pullman, Michigan. 

The purpose of the hearing will be to review the budget for the fiscal year 2018-

2019 

 

The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the proposed 

budget will be a subject of this meeting. 

 

A copy of the Proposed Budget for 2018-2019 will be available for the public 

inspection at the Lee Township Office the week of the meeting.  Phone 269-236-

6485.   

 

The Annual Meeting will be held immediately after the Budget Hearing. 

 

Jacquelyn Ann King 

Lee Township Clerk 

 


